
From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Kolar, Loren
Subject: Fw: No to mandatory mask in the City of Hamilton
Date: July 9, 2020 8:55:23 AM

From: dageria.morgan <dageria.morgan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 8:30 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: FW: No to mandatory mask in the City of Hamilton

Dear Sirs,

Please accept this email as an indication of my objection to mandatory mask in the city of
Hamilton.  

We are still living in a democracy and our individual choice as citizens of a democracy should
mean something. 

Thank you! 

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.
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